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Agenda item 5      Application ref: 14/00566/TDET 

The Square, Pilkington Avenue, Westlands  
 
Since the preparation of the agenda report the comments of the Highways Authority have 
been received raising no objections to the application.  
 
The Environmental Protection Division note that a declaration of conformity to the ‘ICNIRP’ 
guidelines has been submitted and is acceptable. 
 
No comments have been received from Landscape Development Section  by the due date 
so it can now be assumed that they have no observations to make upon the application. 
 
The recommendation therefore remains as set out in the agenda report.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


